VANCOUVYER

Running Start overview offered
to students, their parents

High school sophomores and juniors
and their parents are invited to a Run-
ning Start program orientation Wednes-
day at Clark College.

Running Start allows eligible high
schoolers to take regular Clark classes
and earn college credit, at no tuition
cost, while they fulfill high school gradu-
ation requirements.

Clark officials will discuss eligibility,
testing and deadlines to enroll for fall
2009. Current Running Start students
will describe their experiences.

Wednesday's session runs 7 to 8 p.m.
in the Clark College gym, inside the



O'Connell Sports Center.

O'Connell is at the southwest corner of
Clark’s main campus, on Fort Vancouver
‘Way near East McLoughlin Boulevard.
Parking is available in the Red lots on
the east side of Fort Vancouver Way and
in the Purple lot on its west side. A large
crowd is expected.

An identical session will take place the
evening of Jan. 21.



